
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: November 22, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Perry Stothart, Alberta Basketball Officials’ Association

Suzanne Kavanagh & Chad Watson, ASAA Basketball Commissioners
Re: ASAA Basketball Score Sheets and Rules

ASAA Member Schools and the ABOA,

Score Sheets

The ASAA has adopted a new scoresheet; please find it here (instructions are included). This is

the scoresheet that will be used for the ASAA Provincial Basketball Championships. The ASAA

office will no longer be purchasing the triplicate NCR (no carbon required) sheets.

Rules

The ASAA uses FIBA rules for basketball as per policy Section X.1.A. in the Policy Handbook.

To clarify, we will continue to use the following modifications:

1. The shot clock will always be reset to 24 seconds (not 14 seconds on an offensive

rebound).

2. The distance of the 3-point line will continue to be 6.32m (NCAA), not 6.75m (FIBA). If

there is only one 3-point line painted, that will be used, regardless of the distance.

3. No-charge semi-circles will not be enforced.

4. 10-minute half time. If a schedule permits, 15-minute half times can be used.

5. Religious headpieces are permitted and do not have to match the uniform colour.

Note that FIBA has removed the requirement that shoes must match.

Also, FIBA uniform rules allow for compression undergarments (leggings or shirts). Any

https://www.asaa.ca/sport-info/basketball/basketball-scoresheet
https://www.asaa.ca/resources/asaa-bylaws-policy


undergarment, including short-sleeve t-shirtsmust be compression material and cannot be

loose-fitting.

All undergarments/headbands, etc. must conform to colour requirements where all members of

the team must have the same colour. They can choose any colour they like, however they each

must be matching on their respective teams.

If you have any questions, please contact brad@asaa.ca.
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